
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
A Message from the 2024 Maryland Charity Campaign Vice Chairs 

 
October 2024 

 
 
Dear State Employees and Retirees, 
 
We are thrilled to be serving again this year as the Vice Chairs for the 2024 Maryland Charity 
Campaign (MCC), particularly because this is a special year as we celebrate the 40th 
anniversary of the MCC.  
 
Last year, together we raised nearly $2 million for the Maryland Charity Campaign. Our hope is 
that to commemorate this monumental year, all state employees will participate in the Campaign 
with even as little as a $1 donation. If we are able to achieve that goal, then this monumental 
year will also become a historical one. Let us reach these milestones together. 
 
Your first step is to look through the Giving Guide that is posted on our website 
(https://mcc.maryland.gov) and identify the charities that you wish to support. You can also 
choose for your funds to be “Undesignated”, meaning that your donation will be proportionately 
split among the charities. 
 
Next, from the Maryland Charity Campaign website, you can click the “Give Now” button to get 
started with your pledge or donation.  
 
Once that is complete, we strongly encourage you to spread the word. Tell your colleagues and 
ask them to join you in pledging or donating so that we are “Making a Difference Together!”  
Each one of you is important in making a difference, and each dollar received is aggregated and 
makes such an impact. 
 
We sincerely ask you to participate and promote the Maryland Charity Campaign (MCC). 
 
Thank you for your generosity, 
 
 
 
Anthony Woods         Josh Kurtz 
Secretary, Department of Veterans &      Secretary, Department of Natural Resources 
           Military Families 
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